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I am writing in support of SB 27, which includes ongoing funding for the Essential 

Worker Healthcare Trust. The Essential Worker Healthcare Trust (EWHT) has given 

long-term care workers like me quality, affordable health care. I am thankful for the 

healthcare trust because I was able to have the surgeries needed to fix my leg after 

cancer and radiation therapy. I am able to walk. Since 2021, the EWHT has provided 

nearly 6,000 people like me with health coverage for ourselves and our families. -- 

Carla Duclos, Certified Medication Aide, Windsor Health and Rehabilitation Center 


